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President's comments  
 
Look forward to our next meeting on July 12th 
hope you can make it out. 
 
Fund raiser 
I want to give a big thanks to Rhonda Creacy 
for her hard work she put into the hats, shirts, 
and tumblers, I will have extra tumblers at the 
meeting to sell. Bring a little cash with you. 
All proceeds will go to the club.  
 
Heli event  
As we get closer to our heli event we need to 
appoint volunteers to make sure we have our 
plan in place. 
 
Safe flying 
Steve Watson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming Events 

TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, July 12, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, August 9, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, September 13, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Heli Event at Field, Saturday, September 27, at 08:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, October 11, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, November 8, at 11:00AM 

 
June 14, 2025 

 

Meeting Call to Order 
Meeting called to order by Secretary Devin 
Allen at 11:02 a.m. with 12 signed-in mem-
bers present. 

Motion to accept minutes of last meeting was 
made, seconded, and passed.  

 

Treasury Report 

We were unable to provide current financials 
because Tim Haas was unavailble 

Beginning Balance  $ XXXX 

Income   $ XXXX 

Expenses   $ XXXX 

Closing Balance  $ XXXX 

Runway Fund  $ XXXX 

 

New Members/New Pilots 

Robert Cannn and Elias Lopez were approved 
for membership, Welcome to TRAC 

 

Safety block 

Steve Watso will be repairing the top 2 steps going to 
the tower and asks that everyone not go up there till 
the repairs are complete 

Old Business 

We need volunteers for the upcoming Helicopter 
meet please reach out to Steve to let him 
know if you would be interested. 

We would like to Thank everyone that made the 
warbird be a success especially Vince, the 
meet had 22 registered pilots and generated 
$300.00 for the club. 

 

New Business 

We had a board member drop out and will be having 
a special election to replace them, in the meantime 
Bill Goucher has volunteered a temporary replace-
ment, if anyone would be interested in being a Direc-
tor please let Steve Watson know. 
 

Show-and-Tell:   
 
 
 
Adjournment   11:02 am 

 
 



Mays New Pilot and Show and Tell 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


